
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 15 of 2020 
 
 

Port Talbot Diving Operations  
 

Mariners are advised that diving operations will be taken place in Port Talbot Harbour 
from 0800 to 17:00 Friday 7th February. Vessels are requested to keep clear of the dive 

site and proceed at a safe speed. 
 

 

    The vessel will display an alpha flag and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
Channels 16 and 14. 

  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 06/02/2020. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


